
Helicopter Landing Facility in Torbay – Funding for Feasibility Study 

Reasons for call-in 

The undersigned consider that the decision made by the Mayor on 14 December 20156 to request 

the Chief Finance Officer to allocate £10,000 from the 2015/2016 Corporate Management budget to 

enable officers to carry out a feasibility study to explore the potential and the delivery of a helipad in 

Torbay is contrary to the Policy Framework and contrary to (or not wholly in accordance with) the 

Council’s Budget. 

We therefore request the Overview and Scrutiny Board to seek advice from the Monitoring Officer, 

the Chief Finance Officer, other officers, the Mayor and members as appropriate and to determine 

whether the matter should be referred to Council for consideration. 


